


Oftficers recommended a scholarship in the amount
of $550 from the Lillian Sheffler Memorial Fund.

Officers Meeting

United Jewish IM'ederation
April 6, 1971
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Announcement of establishment of Lillian Sheffler
Memorial Fund.

Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
September 17, 1968
Page 2




Voted by Executive Comnmittee to accept The
Lillian Sheffler Memorial Fund.

Executive Committee
United Jewish Federation
July 30, 1968
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